Paul Cordell, I was a Pro-2nd Gun Lobbyist 2011-2015.

Senator Prozasnki once stated these type laws would be un-constituional in a meeting I
had with him.

I find it very particular, he now is trying to pass these law so badly he screwed up the
procedures trying to ram them thru.

Enough is enough, if a law proposed is a good and just you should be able to have
open testimony and feedback, not hide in a closet and

try and run a bill by when no one is looking. These actions are embarrassing for the
Senator and and embarrassment for due process

and procedures.

The majority leaders in this case are not leaders , but bullies and criminals in my
opinion trying yet again to force laws on the law abiding only.

Sincerely Paul Cordell
( former West Coast Firearms Lobbyist )



